

## **PTO Meeting Tuesday May 5. 2026 at The Warren School**

### **Attendance:**

Amber Weston, Sara Hurley, Jamie Kimon and Jay Carpenter

### **Agenda Items**

Recap bike and boat  
Recap theater  
Financial review  
Teacher appreciation week  
End of school. Graduation. Trips etc  
Prom debrief- table till next year maybe  
PTO positions  
Playground swings PreK  
Retiring teachers this year  
Artist in residency next year. Whitney putting together group any other news or ideas  
Date and time of next meeting  
Meeting minutes approval for next meeting  
Last day of school field day  
Gift for Campbell's for hosting Troy  
Playground update?

### ***Beginning of meeting approvals/notes:***

Approved meeting minutes

### **Budget**

- Theatre under budget
- Added the new scholarship
- We will approve Yuko's overtime pay
- Use ShareMRV money to pay for sushi, olive oil and overtime
  - We have the money in the account and it can roll over to next year
- Keep the money in the CD
- Check for Troy signed and left for him
- Funding for next year is in a good place

### **Recap Theatre**

- Stefanie is not back next year
- We will touch base in a couple months if Ashley would want to do it again next year

### **Bike and Boat**

- Made about \$1900
- Go back and revisit timing

### **Teacher Appreciation**

- Volunteer Hours logged
  - 34 hours
- We will give them the shirts on Friday
- Get Deidre a plant for Appreciation

### **End of School**

- We have to touch base with Heidi
  - We do the baskets of flowers for Graduation usually
  - They already have hats
- Field Day
  - Jamie will check in with Heidi about dunk tape
  - Jamie usually runs
- Need an update from Sam about end of year trips and their budgets
- Sara will check with Heidi about end of the year for retiring teachers

### **Adult Prom**

- Maybe we do it at the end of school and have it as a send off event
- Not in the middle of Pay

### **PTO Positions for Next Year**

- Jay's term is up
  - Jay is
  - We need to find a replacement or someone to coach next year
  - Sara will ask Frankie and Vinny
  - Amber will reach out to Sam N.

### **Playground Swings**

- \$3500 deposit sent in
- They are ordered
- KPAS is happy to cover install and grass
  - We will cover the rest of the cost of the equipment
  - \$5000 Rec District Grant will also help cover once we submit the invoice

### **Artist in Residence for next year**

- Per last staff meeting they are working on next year
  - Sara is on planning committee and will keep us updated
- Are going to try to do more art based and less movement based
  - Haley Morse?

### **Next Meeting**

- Monday June 1 at Mad Bush Falls at 5pm

**Host Gift for Campbells**

- Jay will get gift certificate to Mad Bush for \$250 and Jamie will get a thank you card

**Playground Update**

- Rachel says they need a design still for the bridge and it would be at least \$500
  - Would need funds
  - Just get it done and we will get the funds for it - we need to get Phase 1 completed
- Apply for Rec District \$5000 grant next year as well
  - Start to look for a project to do
- Sara will touch base with Rachel about specifics and getting it done

**Action Items From THIS MEETING:**

- **Sam will touch base with Heidi and get back to us about end of year trips and what they would need from PTO**
- **Sara will ask Frankie and Vinny about Treasurer**
- **Amber will reach out to Sam Noone about Treasurer position**
  - Max will be in 6th grade next year so probably not our best option
- **Sara to touch base with Rachel about getting bridges on the playhouses done and so we can check that off Phase 1**